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Alpine Science Institute: Faculty, students, and staff have worked together with support from the LOR
(Livability, Opportunity, and Responsibility) Foundation to create information for and install a new
informative kiosk at the public parking lot at the Lander Alpine Science Institute (ASI). The natural history
section of the left panel started as a student project, and the map on the center panel started as a student
class project. The trails and farm featured on the map are all maintained by CWC students. This kiosk will
be a great way to bring our programs together and communicate what we do at the Alpine Science
Institute to the Lander public. A huge thank you to Stacy Wells for spearheading this project!

Dr. Bill Finney and Dr. Kate Patterson worked with students on the Nationwide Balloon Eclipse Project
(NEBP). A NEBP highlight video was created for the SciAct Meeting’s movie night event. The highlight
video received honorable mentions in all four majorNationwide Eclipse Ballooning Project Highlights
categories. The CWC launch at Richfield, Utah, is shown at minute 0:38, and footage from our balloon
during flight is shown as part of a video tile mashup at minute 1:30.
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https://youtu.be/hPmOyvJ0tvY?si=kdDSFjBm6AzSrP7E



